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Moving up to Year 4 is an 
exciting time. 

Here’s what you need to know 
about what will be different and 
what stays the same.



Mrs Ingrid Clarke is the Head of 
Senior Primary (Years 4-6). You’ll 
see her around the school and at 
events, so be sure to say hello! 

Ms Kersti Mowat is the Head of 
Junior Primary (Prep-Year 3).

Here is Mrs Clarke our 
Head of Senior Primary



We do things a little 
differently in Year 4…

HPE Uniform Changes: This year, 
you’ll need to change in and out of 
your HPE uniform before and after 
PE lessons. Don’t forget your gear!



SCISSA on Thursday 
Afternoons: 

Every Thursday afternoon, we’ll 
have SCISSA. Make sure you’re 
ready for this fun and active part of 
your week.



Four Classes: 
There are now four classes in Year 
4. Get ready to meet new teachers 
and classmates!

New Building: 
Year 4 has its own space, and this 
is where you’ll spend most of your 
time. You’ll have new classrooms 
and learning spaces to explore.



Before-School Waiting Area:
Before school, you’ll wait outside the 
Year 4 classrooms instead of your old 
area. Make sure you’re in the right spot.

After-School Routine: 
Your after-school routine stays the same, 
so there won’t be any changes to how 
you finish your day.



Play Areas: 
Now that you’re in Year 4, you can play 
in the Red Shed (also known as the 
Primary Pavilion) at morning tea, along 
with your other favourite places. Have fun 
exploring the new play area!



Camp: 
This year’s camp is extra special—
it’s overnight! It’s one night only. 
Get ready for a longer adventure 
with your classmates.



Brass Instrument Lessons:
In Year 4, you’ll be able to audition 
for learning a brass instrument, 
just like you learned strings in Year 
2. It’s going to be a new and 
exciting musical journey.



Mrs Blyton Mr Horton-
Stephens

Ms Nancolas Ms Lucy 
Caldin

These are our wonderful 
Teachers in Year 4

Subjects: 
You’ll continue with the same 
subjects, so you’ll already know 
what to expect in your lessons.



Along with teachers, there are many people 
you will get to know…

Mrs Edwards
Head of Primary

Ms Mowat
Head of Junior Primary

Nurse Bec
School Nurse

Mrs Rouse
Counsellor

Mr Hill
Head of Enterprise &
Curiosity

Ms Armitage
Head of Music

Mrs Ferris
Art

Mrs Clarke
Head of Senior Primary

Mr Robertson
Head of HPE



“Ready For…” Groups: 
You’ll still be part of “Ready 
For…” groups, just like in Year 3. 
The routine will feel familiar! 

These are our “Ready For…” 
Teachers.

Mrs Kydd Mr Louis Mrs Cooney Mrs Birks

Some things will 
stay the same…



Some things stay the 
same…

Tuckshop: The tuckshop is open 
for recess and lunch.



Some things stay the 
same…

Assemblies and Chapels: 
Assemblies and Chapels will 
continue, and you’ll still take part 
in these special events.

Here is Reverend 
Kathrin in one of our 

Chapel Services



Some things stay the 
same…

House Events: 
House events will still happen 
throughout the year, so keep 
showing your House spirit! 



Some things stay the 
same…

Storing Your School Bag: 
You’ll still store your school bag 
the same way as you did in Year 3. 
No changes there! 



Enjoy a fabulous Year 4 
as part of the Flinders Primary School!  


